
 
 

 
SEPTEMBER 23, 2014 
VOLUME 13, NUMBER 1 
 
THE ELECTRONIC NEWSLETTER 
FOR THE HEATH-NEWARK-
LICKING COUNTY PORT 
AUTHORITY. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You are receiving this e-mail as 
an opt-in subscriber to the Port 
Authority’s e-newsletter.  Thank 
you for your subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, e-mail ontarget-
request@coatc.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 
 

Industrial Spec Building Takes Shape 
Three sides of the Southgate Corporation’s latest industrial spec 
building are up with steel set to arrive soon.  The 50,000 sq. ft. 
building is being built on speculation by Southgate on Kaiser Drive.  
The project marks the fourth spec building in three years in the 
manufacturing corridor along St. Rt. 79.  Combined with the 
xperion and MISTRAS Group projects, the building forms a trio of 
projects that makes Kaiser Drive and James Parkway the “hot 
corner” in Heath. 

 

GO TO:   Facebook Page 

3D Printer Lab Coming Soon 
The Horton Building Clean Room will serve as the home base for a 
new 3D Printer Lab available for use by customers of the 
Aerospace Center.  The lab will be equipped to give engineers from 
Boeing, Bionetics, the Air Force, and UTC Aerospace Systems the 
ability to tinker and train on the use of this technology.  The 
announcement of the lab’s opening will come out via Twitter 
sometime in early October. 

GO TO:   Twitter  

Campus Projects In Full Swing 
Bids are being sought for the revamp of the Western Bridge and 
North Entry to the Aerospace Center and a power supply building 
is being repurposed for use as a maintenance facility in hopes of 
opening the current maintenance facility for small business lease.  
The latest report on projects is online. 

GO TO:   Projects Report 

 


